
 

 
 
 
 
We would like to extend our gratitude to Saputo, Woolworths Mount Street and RedJaf IGA 
Somerset for supporting Burnie High School with sponsorship for our Breakfast Club. This 
support enables us to offer Breakfast Club on a regular basis, providing an effective, but 
informal way of educating students of the importance of having breakfast and how this 
impacts their alertness, energy levels and overall health and wellbeing. This is also a great 
opportunity for students to improve their understanding of nutrition and develop habits 
that will contribute to a healthy lifestyle. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Here is a list of Saputo’s products that you may like to consider next time you are at the 
supermarket. 

 


